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4-H Enrollment is Open!
Join 4-H at v2.4honline.com Use your old email and password to sign in.


All members and leaders must enroll for 2022. 



Enrollment and project information is available on our website. 



Include all projects you are planning on participating in and/or entering at the fair. 




Enrollment is not complete until dues are paid. 
Dues are $10 per family.

Families with only cloverbuds or volunteers (leaders) do not pay dues.



Enrollment encouraged by April 15. 


https://www.facebook.com/Stanton4H
https://s.smore.com/u/1c44/e0eef21b40ee9cef3a46f7623fe337f7.png
http://maps.google.com/maps?daddr=302%206th%20St%2C%20Stanton%2C%20NE&hl=en
mailto:Stanton-county@unl.edu
tel:402-439-2231
http://stanton.unl.edu/
https://v2.4honline.com/#/user/sign-in
https://extension.unl.edu/statewide/stanton/stanton-county-4-h-enrollment-0/


Shooting Sports Info
BB Gun & Air Rifle meetings will be held at the Community Building in Stanton. 



Dates: January 16 - 3 pm 

January 23 

January 30 

February 13 

February 20
February 27


Contact: Keith Drott - 402-487-9381 OR Margaret Drott - 402-487-9381, Margaret - cell - 402-750-2023


A required safety meeting for newcomers will be held January 16 at 1 pm. Contact Keith or Margaret
for more information.



Trap meetings have not been scheduled yet, contact Dean Dahlkoetter - 402-750-1558 or Keith Drott -
402-487-9381 for more information.


For information on Archery, contact Nathan Furstenau - 402-439-2258




4-H Calendar
JANUARY

29 – Saturday Sewers



FEBRUARY
19 – Saturday Sewers



MARCH

19 – Saturday Sewers



APRIL
23- Saturday Sewers



MAY

21 – Saturday Sewers



JULY 27 – Pre-Fair Day
AUGUST 3-7

2022 Stanton County Fair



Volunteer (Leader) Enrollment Information
All returning volunteers will notice the roll-over of information to 4-H Online 2.0 is giving them a
birthdate in 1900. 4-H Online 1.0 did not require birthdates for volunteers so the program assigned
one. It is my understanding that it may not work to change it. Don't worry about it, we do not use
birthdates for volunteers so is not important that it be right.


